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  Praise & Worship Team 
 

 Call to Worship 

  Isaac Klassen 
 

 Announcements & Offering 
 
 Worship in Singing 
 
 Scripture Reading 

  Acts 2:14-21 
 
 Message 

  Pastor Peter Redekopp 

  “Showers of Blessings” 
 
 Closing Song & Benediction 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Morning Worship Service Nov 17, 2013 

Missionaries of the week: Gary & Val Klassen, Working with: Build 
a Village, Home Church: Altona EMM Church 

Ladies’ Fellowship Night 

“Hope for the Dalits of India” 
presented by Junia Loewen, 
Dalit Freedom Network 
Tues, Nov. 19th 7:30 pm at 
Glencross. 
-Come hear what God is doing 
among the Dalits of India. 

-Gifts with Meaning – purchase 
items made by Dalit women 
-Sample some of the flavors of 

India. 
All women are invited.  See 
poster on bulletin board for 
more details. 

In lieu of gift giving this Christmas, 

why not consider giving a gift to the 

Lord in someone's honor?  There is 

a donation box in the foyer to give 

towards Bicycles for national 

missionaries through Gospel for 

Asia. 
 

This is open to ANYONE in our 

congregation. You may donate in 

honor of a S.S. teacher, a prayer 

partner, etc.  There are cards by the 

display that you are welcome to 

take to let the individual know you 

gave in their honor.  Please make 

cheques payable to "Glencross 

Mennonite Church". 

Christmas is fast approaching…. All 
adults are invited to our Christmas 

Banquet! 
Come and join us for an evening of 
food, fun & fellowship.  The evening 
will begin with a hot supper followed 
by a short program.  Guest speaker 
Cliff Loewen & special music with his 
wife Pauline & daughter Michelle.  
There will also be an opportunity to 
participate in the prayer band, for 
those interested.  This is a tradition in 
which prayer partners are picked for 
the next year (2014).  It is also a time 
to reveal yourself to your last year’s 
partner. 
After the formal part of the evening, 
everyone is welcome to a time of 
fellowship.  Grab a fresh cup of coffee, 
some snacks or maybe even a board 
game.  Maybe you would just like to 
gather with friends & visit awhile 
longer.  Enjoy an evening with the 
Glencross church family.  This even 

will take place on Dec 2nd 2013 in our 
own fellowship hall.  Doors open at 
6pm & supper will be served at 6:30.  
This will be the last Sunday to 
purchase tickets in the foyer. 

Cost per ticket is $15. 
Come and join us at our annual 

Prayer Band Banquet! 

Candlewick Productions & Steinbach Bible College Present 
C.S.Lewis “The Lion, the Witch, and the Wardrobe” Thurs Nov 

21st-Sat Nov 23rd @7pm and Sun Nov 24th @2:30pm. 
Tickets available through SBC. 

And I WILL 
cause 

SHOWERS to 

come down in 

their 

SEASON; 

they will be 

showers of 

BLESSING. 

Ezekiel 34:26 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Wed Nov 20th Youth Fundraiser prep 7:30-10pm 

Snack Russell 
 

Fri Nov 22nd 

� Daniel and Helene Schulz care group is meeting at 
7:30pm at Bob & Anna Friesen's place. 

� Paul & Tabitha’s cell group is meeting at their house 
@7pm 

 

Next Sunday Message Pastor Dave Lepp from Cornerstone 

Ministries Church in Crystal City. 
 

Coming up: 
� Friday, Nov 29th – Ladies Fellowship will be serving at Salem Home 

in Winkler for the monthly birthday party. Please come for 2:30 to 

help serve cake and coffee. Program starts at 3:00 p.m.  All ladies 

who are able to attend please come help us sing for the residents. 

� Gateway Resources Christmas Concert on Thurs Nov 28
th

 @7pm @ 

the Winkler Bergthaler Mennonite Church 252-6th St. Come enjoy the 

celebration 

� Communion Service is being planned for Sunday Dec. 1st.  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

From the Sunday School 

Department 
1.Sunday School 

Christmas Program will 

be held Sunday, 

December 15th at 7pm. 

Reminder: singing 

practice begins in the 

sanctuary each Sunday 

at 9:30am. It is very 

helpful to have all the 

children ready to begin 

practicing at 9:30. 

 

2.There is a sign-up 

sheet on the back table 

for all students 

interested in 

participating in the 

prelude for the S.S. 

Program on Dec.15th. 

Sign-up deadline is 

Dec.1st. 

  

3.Needed:  1 teacher 

for the Kindergarten 

S.S. class, to begin in 

January 2014.  Please 

contact Heather if you 

have any questions, or 

sense God leading you 

to this ministry. 

Program committee would 
like to organize a choir for 
the Christmas Eve concert. 

There is a sign up in the 
church lobby. Anyone is 

welcome to sign up. Please 
indicate on the sign up sheet 
whether weeknight evenings 

or Sunday lunchtime 
practices work best for you. 

Youth Formal Supper Sat Nov 23
rd

 doors 

open @5:30pm 

Evening is by donation; all proceeds go 

towards youth mission trip to Moore, 

Oklahoma.  Tickets available after today's 

service, or talk to Pastor Trevor this 

week.. 

Evening lineup includes: 

-Meal, 

-Entertainment, 

-Chinese Auction featuring 

- 2 tickets to a Winnipeg Jets game 

- Family Photo shoot courtesy of Kristen 

Klassen & many more prizes. 

Auction tickets available only that 

evening. 

Salem Foundation Inc. Enjoy an afternoon 
of fellowship, faspa & singing of traditional 
Christmas Carols, Sun Nov 17th @ the 
Winkler Bergthaler Mennonite Church.  
Faspa will be served @4pm, followed by 
Carol Singing @4:40pm.  The afternoon will 
feature the chorale harmony of Southern 
Manitoba Choral Society, & instrumental 
music.  Proceeds from the freewill offering 
will be used for Chapel upgrades. 

MCC NEWS 

-The Meat Canning 2013 plans are set for 
Nov.27 -30. Donations to purchase sows  are 
needed. See paper with information on the 
table in the foyer. 
-The Christmas Craft and Bake Sale at the 
Material Resource Centre, 134 Plaza Dr. 
Wpg. is on Nov. 23.  See poster. 
-MCC In Canada 50th Anniversary History 
Conference is on Dec.13 &14 at the 
Convocation Hall, U.of Wpg.  See poster. 

How do you change a kid’s life in just 10 minutes? Volunteer with CCI”s “Build it 

for Kids” program. Whether you’re a skilled laborer or just handy, CCI can turn 

the fruit of your labor into life-changing camper sponsorship. Call Marv at 204-

362-4545 for projects that need your help now. 

Harold Penner has a few openings Tues Dec 10
th
 from 2-5pm for anyone that 

would like to meet with him in regards to their individual estate plans.  Harold 

will be at Glencross for the afternoon & evening.  If you would like to make an 

appointment to see him please email him at hpenner@mennofoundation.ca or 

call him on his cell at 204-795-2393 and make arrangements with him. 

This Week’s Events: 
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